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Monday 4th March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 15th March. Comic Relief is dedicating this year to making 
each other smile so we will be asking children to wear something red or anything Comic 
Relief related clothing item that they may own. Alternatively, the children can dress up as their 
favourite nose! 
 
By supporting this charity we can help provide safety to families who need support and help 
to give children a brighter future. To donate please follow the link! 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13  

Thank you for helping the school to support this charity again. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

S Rumjaun 

Miss S Rumjaun 

School Council Lead 
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